ALASKA WRITERS GUILD
MONTHLY PROGRAM PRESENTATION PROPOSAL: Anchorage & MatSu

The Alaska Writers Guild is seeking proposals for our 2020 monthly programs. Currently, all programs are scheduled to take place in Anchorage on the fourth Wednesday of each month and in Wasilla on the first Tuesday of the month. No programs will be scheduled for the months of June, July, August, and September due to the summer season and our annual conference.

Please note:
· Proposals should be for one hour presentations on a writing or publishing related topic(s)
· As compensation, speakers may choose to either receive $50 or complimentary annual AWG membership.
· No reimbursement for travel or hotel expenses will be provided.

Please return completed proposals no later than March 1, 2020 by email to: AWGPrograms@gmail.com


1) Your Contact Information:
Name												
Address												
Email	 						  Phone 					

Proposal for (please circle):	Anchorage		MatSu		 Either/Both

2) Author Bio: include published works and awards, writing related education, and previous presentation experience (no more than 500 words):





3) Proposed Topics

Topic 1:

Description:





Topic 2:

Description:
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